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BB - WOO

Van:
Verzonden: dinsdag 13 februari 2024 16:35
Aan: BB - WOO
Onderwerp: Re: Acknowledgement of receipt | Woo 24-02

Thank you very much for your quick response. I can confirm that it relates to the number of 
applications of (prospective) master students. 

From: BB - WOO <woo@BB.leidenuniv.nl> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2024 12:47 PM 
To:  
Subject: Acknowledgement of receipt | Woo 24-02  
  
Dear  
  
Please find attached the acknowledgement of receipt of your Woo-request. Could you please reply to the question 
in that letter? 
  
Kind regards, 
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